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THE PARKING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF CAMDEN

10 DELAWARE AVENUE, CAMDEN, N.J. 08103

TEL. (856) 757-9300 ( FAX (856) 964-9317  

August 17, 2015
The Regular Monthly Meeting of the Parking Authority of the City of Camden will be held on Monday, August 24, 2015 at 6:00 P.M.  in the Parking Authority City of Camden, 10 Delaware Avenue, 1st Floor Administration Conference Room, Camden, New Jersey.
The Agenda for the Meeting to the extent presently known is as follows:
1. ADOPTION OF RESOLUTIONS
· R2015-08:56 The Parking Authority approving Cash Disbursements for the Balance of the Month of July 2015 and for the Month of August 2015
· R2015-08:57 The Parking Authority authorizing a one (1) year 
Contract between the Parking Authority and Camden Baseball LLC for 2015 Baseball Season
· R2015-08:58 The Parking Authority of the City of Camden designating the Custodian of and Establishing an Imprest (Petty Cash) Fund
· R2015-08:59 Authorizing the Parking Authority to hold a closed session meeting to discuss legal, personnel and property matters  

2. Old Business
3. New Business
4. Adjournment
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